
REMEMBERING

Mary Shypitka
July 1, 1918 - November 29, 2018

Tribute from Mark Memorial Funeral Services

Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Pat &amp; Wendy Tito

Relation: Friends of family.

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family.

Tribute from Marguerite P Burgess

Sincere condolences to each one of you in the passing of your loved one, Mary.

Terry and Marguerite Burgess

Tribute from Marianne and Rick Smith

Relation: Neighbours

To  Gord, Larry, Mel and Michael,

    Rick and I would like to tell you that we both feel very sad to know that your mom passed away. 

Mary was such a nice person and a perfect neighbour to us for forty-five and one-half years.  You

couldn't have asked for a better mom, wife, homemaker and gardener.  Whenever I visited with Mary

(which wasn't often enough) I always marveled at how up on everything she was.  I find it hard to

believe that Mary isn't still home.  I do know that she is watching over all of you and your families. 

Also, I would like to tell you, Gord, that you have done an amazing job of taking care of your mom with

the help of Larry and Mel.  All of you deserve a pat on the back for being there for her and allowing her

to live in her own home right to the end.  Take care of yourselves and remember that we're here if you

need anything.


